
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

BUPA SCHOOL SCHEME 
 

Effective Winter Term 2016 
 
 
 

For the forthcoming academic year starting in September 2016 the termly 
premium will be £70.00. This includes Insurance Premium Tax at the 
current rate of 9.5%. 
 
This is an optional insurance and participation can be discontinued 
for any pupil, from the start of any term, by the fee payer giving 
advance written notice to the school. 
 
If an insured pupil requires treatment the parent, guardian or school 
should always telephone BUPA on 0345 300 8203, before arranging any 
consultation, diagnostic tests or treatment. 
 
You will be asked to confirm the pupil’s name, school and date of birth 
before discussing the nature of the condition and proposed treatment. An 
eight digit pre-authorisation number will then be provided should the 
treatment be eligible in place of a claim form. Please ensure that you make 
a note of this number for future reference. 
 
Further information including the membership guide and policy summary 
may be viewed at www.bupa.co.uk/schoolscheme 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Marsh on 01444 335174 
 
Marsh Limited 
Education Practice 
Capital House 
1-5 Perrymount Road 
Haywards Heath 
West Sussex 
RH16 3SY 
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